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May 2024 

We Need Your Voice! 

The Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has released an invitation for public 
input on the Title V MCH Block Grant application to the federal government.  

The Title V Maternal Child Health grant pays for programs and systems work that focus on: women of 

reproductive years and during pregnancy; mothers; infants; children and youth (including children/youth 

with special health care needs); and their families.

Nebraska’s action plan was created by DHHS with the help of stakeholders. This action plan lists 
Nebraska’s ten priorities needs and objectives and strategies to impact each need. The PDF detailing 
the 2024 plan has been simplified from past years to increase public response. Readers can react to the 
entire proposed plan or parts of it.  

We ask that you provide your feedback via short survey HERE by June 3rd, 2024. We need your 
suggestions to help the Title V team develop the grant application! The action plan will begin on October 
1, 2024.  

This request is brought to you by the Title V MCH Block Grant. For information about other Maternal and 
Child Health topics, check out the federal Maternal Child Bureau. General comments and questions are 
welcome any time. Visit Nebraska Title V MCH online to learn more. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TitleVInput_Website
https://mchb.hrsa.gov/maternal-child-health-initiatives/title-v-maternal-and-child-health-services-block-grant-program
https://mchb.hrsa.gov/
https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Title-V.aspx

